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Please oppose House Bill 2548, this over reaching legislation is very negative to farm 

employers. As a long time Agriculture employer I am incensed that the Oregon 

Legislature is singling out one industry (my industry) for further oversite that would 

make farming the only private sector business in the state that would not be an at-will 

employer. Oregon has strong regulatory laws covering wages, hours, and safety, 

what could this bill possibly address. 

I urge you to vote no on HB 2548! 


